
 
 
November 11, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to advise that The following schools or departments reported individuals that tested 
positive for COVID-19. 
 

● Delran High School (2) 
● Delran Middle School 
● District 

 
The contact tracing process has commenced and all impacted individuals are being advised 
through the administration, nursing staff or the Burlington County Department of Health if they 
are required to quarantine. 
 
In the meantime, I’d ask that you remain vigilant at practicing social distancing, hand washing, 
gathering indoors and any other behaviors that may increase risk of further transmission of the 
COVID-19. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


